
 
 
 
 

  Go-Karting at 

 

Tuesday - February 25, 2020 at 7:00PM 
 

The North Shore Corvette Club is hosting a night out at K1 Speed, a go-kart track with a bar 
and grill establishment over-looking the track. No need to drive if you do not want to. Just 
come on out and cheer on the others. 

These karts are electric so there are no nasty fumes and there’s no obnoxious noise. And 
they are fast with speeds possible to 35mph! 

                             Prices are as follows: 1 race   $22.00 
  2 races $38.00 
  3 races $50.00   

In addition to the race fee, all drivers must purchase a driver’s license for $7.00. 
The license is good for one-year of racing at any of their locations. 

15% off food and beverage in the café/lounge and pro shop  
 
 

K1 Speed is located at :  301 Hastings Drive, Buffalo Grove, IL 60089 

 Phone # 847-941-9400    Web site: K1 Speed.com 

Arrive early at 6:30 to register and pay! You may bring your own helmet if it is a full-face hel-
met with an eye shield. Otherwise, a helmet will be provided for you at no additional charge. 

 
Visit K1 Speed.com to print the waiver and get a feel for the place. 

 

For questions or comments please contact Debbie at 847-602-7018 
or Frank at 312-320-2811 

One Driver of the Year point is awarded for driving in this event. 

https://www.k1speed.com/
https://www.k1speed.com/

